
ST Marys CE Primary 
School 

Newsletter 

Next Week:  Monday 16th June Crucial Crew Yr 6 

Tuesday 17th June Class  & Leavers photos 

Tuesday 17th June Preschool open afternoon 1.30-3.00pm 

Monday 23rd June Moving up morning, inc new Reception children  

Monday 23rd June Arthog meeting @ 3.15 

Tuesday 24th June School open day  

Thursday 26th June Wigmore taster day YR 5 

Thursday 26th June Leavers service @ Hereford Cathedral 

Friday 27th June New reception children to visit  Reception class all day. 

Thursday 3rd July Year 6 Induction day @ Wigmore High School 

Thursday 10th July Sports day  

Friday 11th July End of term concert @Bedstone 

Tuesday 15th July Yr 6 Bowling trip  

Friday 18th July Leavers Service@ Church  

12th June 2025 

 

 

Please can we remind you that if your 
child  arrives late to school, after 9.15 
they will need a packed lunch as dinners 

The cheater who got cheated!  



Class News 

Preschool 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had a great week learning about caterpillars, talking about the lifecycle and welcoming 
our little visitors. We have 5 baby caterpillars which we are looking at every day for the changes.  

Tizzy Tiger joined us for snack time, he came to show the children how to work through the steps in 
order to make their toast, using the vocabulary first, next and last. They thoroughly enjoyed this 
activity and had the choice of strawberry jam or marmalade. 

We also enjoyed making fruit kebabs with Reception. 

Class One 

 This week, we've all been really interested in how much are caterpillars are growing. They're get-
ting bigger and bigger! Mrs McLean brought in lots of fruit on Tuesday for our Reception children 
to cut up. They enjoyed making and eating fruit kebabs like the very hungry caterpillar.  The Y1s 
and Y2s have been learning how to tell the time on an analogue clock, please help them by 
showing them clocks, analogue or digital at home and talking about the time.   



Class News 

Class 3  

Congratulations to the year 6s who completed their goblin car project at Curborough race track 
last week.  Oliver and Fin raced the 'Bucknell Baguette' creation against 24 other schools' cars 
and in the time trial achieved a phenomenal 5th place!  They returned with a magnificent trophy 
in recognition of their efforts.  Thank you to Steve and Rob, our goblin car ambassadors and ex-
perts, without whom this opportunity would never have been possible.  Thank you also to our 
school governor, Mrs White, and Miss Hughes for accompanying the children on this trip, partic-
ularly given the 6.15am departure time!   

 

Class 2 News 

This week, all of Class 3 and a large amount of Class 2 begun their swimming sessions. It was a 
pleasure to see their effort and progress in the pool and their manners on the bus journey were 
exemplary. Key Stage 2 have also had a Zoom call with Catherine Cooper this week. This time we 
are working on Poetry together. Watch this space for some wonderful poetry that the children 
have written... As always, thank you so much to Catherine for all of the time,  opportunities and 
experiences that you offer to our school. We are very appreciative and love working with you.   



Attendance  

Attendance Figures for last week: 02.06.25-06.06.25 June 

                                  Teme (Class 1)90% 

                              Hales  (Class2) 92.73% 

                             Redlake (Class 3) 97.65% 

                    Overall  93.48%    Target 96% or better. 

Please remember our school day starts at 8.45am.  You must let us know if your 
child is not going to be in school on a day by 8.45 am. 

                      Information for Parents 

                      School News 

 

Your online shopping won't cost 
you any extra and we'll be really 
grateful for your donations. 
 
Please sign up here: 
https://
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
causes/st-marys-ce-primary-
school-bucknell?
&utm_medium=Email-
share&utm_source=Newsletter  

Thank you to everyone that has 

signed up to Easy Fundraising, if you 

haven't signed up yet , please take a 

look, it doesn’t cost you anything 

Check out this website about safe parking outside schools for more infor-
mation. https://www.police.uk/advice/advice-and-information/rs/road-
safety/parking-outside-schools/   

Please can we remind you 
that if your child  arrives 
late to school, after 9.15 
they will need a packed 
lunch as dinners will have 
been ordered. 

https://www.police.uk/advice/advice-and-information/rs/road-safety/parking-outside-schools/
https://www.police.uk/advice/advice-and-information/rs/road-safety/parking-outside-schools/


 



 

The link below is to  the Shropshire Family Services 

newsletter, where you can find lots of information 

on what’s going on and where to go for support and 

https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%

2Fcontent.govdelivery.com%2Faccounts%

2FUKSHROPSHIRE%2Fbulletins%2F3bbed53%

3Freqfrom=share/1/010101928fff93a2-66d9edcf-85a0-4979

-bceb-9dabe822a25e-000000/


